
April 2021

Fellow Members and Honored Guests,

April found us riding at the Pamo Valley 
Ranch. It has been a favorite of Los Senderos 
for years and it didn’t disappoint us this time. 
It is hard to believe the ranch could have been 
under water today.

Steve Vaughn and his crew did another amazing 
job. Bob Neal met us on the trail before the 
bar stop and after everyone had a refreshment 
or two, served by Adam, we rode back to the 
staging area.

Jim Sheridan prepared prime rib with baked 
potatoes and all the fixings, for a fantastic 
dinner! Speaking of Jim, our Members Only 
Ride will be his last function for Los Senderos. 
He has decided it is time to hang it up and stay
home with Jan and his mother, who both need 
help. Jim has done an exceptional job for this 

club over the years and 
we will have a hard 
time filling his shoes.
When you see him at 
the Members Only 
Ride be sure to thank 
him for the years of 
keeping us well fed. 

Big thank you to 
Tuck Arnold for 
being photographer 
and for all the 
amazing pictures 

he took of everyone! Check them out on the 
website.

There were too many members and guest who 
joined us for dinner, so I won’t name them all, 
but thank you!! Los Senderos is very fortunate 
to have access to this beautiful ranch and 
hopefully we will be able to enjoy it for years 
to come! Thank you to Bob and Janet Neal!

May 20-23 will be our Members Only Ride. 
John Omahen has been busy making sure this 
member’s ride won’t be forgotten. Rumor has 
it, thanks to an anonymous donor, there is 
going to be a little ranch sorting. You really 
don’t want to miss it! Cost is $75.00 for the 
weekend. John will be sending out the itinerary 
via email soon.

Work party for the Members Only Ride will be 
May 8 th , 2021 at 8:00am. Lunch and drinks 
will be provided.

	 Happy Trails!
	 Tom Laff
	 2021 President

“Ride only with 
courageous, not the 
fearless. Only a fool 
claims to have no 
fear.”
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